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ST PIERRE OPERATIONS UPDATE 

DRILLING RE-COMMENCES 

 

Variscan Mines Limited (ASX: VAR) refers to the announcement made on 16 May 2017, and is 

pleased to confirm that drilling has recommenced at the St Pierre project. 

A police investigation into the incident is ongoing. 

Stewart Dickson, CEO, said, “I would like to thank the French authorities for the speedy and efficient 

way in which they have approached this matter. We can now move forward with our plans which, 

ultimately, should bring jobs and increased prosperity to this part of France.” 
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